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We do not and should not have another tax in Oregon.  There does not need to be 

further taxes on any real and/or personal property.  Oregonians already pay taxes on 

their homes and cars which is currently not being spent to keep up roads and 

infrastructure as it should be. .  We do not need additional taxes applied to "real 

property".  Obviously, the state is collecting enough revenue in that they have such a 

huge surplus they can give kickers and end up with $500 million they did not know 

they have, and  which is now being proposed for homeless people and to buy and 

build more housing.  Any additional money the state already has should be spent on 

education NOT expanding the urban growth boundary.  Property that is already 

available and not in use must be used before any new land is acquired for building.   

More money the state would get from taxation will not resolve any current issues and 

just add to the burden individuals currently pay.  

NO MORE TAXES. NO NEW TAXES 


